
 
 

 

Video recording of the Audit and Governance meeting on 2nd October 2020  

 

To view a recording of the Audit and Governance meeting on 2nd October 2020  

please follow the link below: 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/hthEo_MfOR93YO-

_LO5ZXIePgXNeBXvHzDe9A32zwteG106793Ed5doRuJ7h3ulm.LZENGpRTlGmcfpRu  

Please direct any queries about this notice to: 

Anne Gardiner 

Scrutiny Officer 

Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority 

 

anne.gardiner@cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk  

 

For press and media queries: 

Emily Martin 

Head of Communications, Cambridgeshire & Peterborough Combined Authority 

emily.martin@cambridgeshirepeterborough-ca.gov.uk  
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